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THE Sussex School 
of Global Studies is 

excited to be joined by 
three new members of staff  
who bring a range of new 
expertise to the department. 
Caroline Bennett and Nile 
Davies will both focus on 
Human Rights, and Melissa 
Gatter on Gender and 
Development.
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Projects and Grants

ONCE again, Sussex 
anthropologists have 

attracted funding from wide 
a range of sources.

BETH Mills has been 
awarded a two year grant 

by the British Academy and 
Leverhulme Trust to research 
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PhDs

Ishrat Kahn, who was co-
supervised by Elizabeth 

Mills, Paul Gilbert and 
Dinah Rajak, has completed 
her PhD and returned to 
Bangladesh to take up her 
post as Assistant Professor in 
the Department of Women 
and Gender Studies at 
Dhaka University.

RICHARD Thornton 


